
School Board Meeting/Workshop:    November 22, 2010 
 
Subject:        Contract – Quad Squad 

 
Presenter:        Scott Thielman 
 
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 

 Board Approval 
 

 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
 

Asylum Entertainment, LLC is producing a television series entitled “Quad Squad”, which 
is slated for broadcast on the A & E Television Networks, LLC.  Asylum would like to film 
the Durst quadruplets onsite, at Buffalo High School.  Asylum has entered into a 
contract with the parents of the Quadruplets.  A contract with the school district has 
been prepared allowing Asylum to film onsite at Buffalo High School for a limited 

number of days between November 18, 2010, and January 15, 2011. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 

 
 
 

 


